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Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings! 

Summer break is a vacation time student eagerly wait for when they can relax, visit 

friends and family, travel to see places and basically enjoy those little pleasures of 

life which get left behind during the busy school routine.  

To ensure that the children have a constructive holiday, some holidays’ homework 

have been given which will keep the child active and observant. These assignments 

can easily be done by the children and you could assist only where required. 

Working together will not only help your child to build, learn and develop his/her 

skills but also strengthen your bond with him/her. 

Please note: 

 Holiday homework has to be done under the parental guidance. 

 The holiday homework will be assessed and its marks will be calculated in  

First Periodic Assessment which are starting from 26
th

 June 2023, Monday.  

Wishing all of you a relaxing, joyful holidays filled with memorable time with your 

family. 

Regards 

 

Dr. A.K Gaur       Mrs. Shubhra Srivastava 

Advisor        Principal 

  



English 

 Fallow the ‘K’ path to help koala find her kite in the tree. 

 

 

  



Maths 

 Count the emojis and write the correct number. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

 

    

 

    

 

    

 



Hindi 

 

 
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